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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Hard to Recycle Collection Event Coming in July to Bethel Park High School… 

Advance Registration Required 
 

 Bethel Park, PA – Not sure how to get rid of your old phones, computer towers, microwaves, and 

other special items?  Register now for the upcoming “Hard to Recycle Collection Event” happening Saturday, 

July 18 at Bethel Park High School, 309 Church Rd., from 9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

 Items that can be recycled at no cost include:  cell and home phones; computer towers and 

peripheral equipment; expanded polystyrene packaging material; glass bottles, jars and jugs; microwave 

ovens; stereo equipment; and VCRs, DVD players and cable boxes. 

 A fee will be charged to drop off fluorescent tubes, printers, small Freon appliances, and car and 

truck tires with or without rims.   

 A fee of $20 will be charged to accept computer monitors; $30 for televisions; and $40 for projection 

or console televisions. 

 The following COVID-19 safety procedures will be in place:  placing your items in your car trunk or 

truck bed; wearing a face mask at all times; staying inside your vehicle; and paying with a credit or debit card 

if possible for contactless payment.  

 Advanced registration is required; to do so, either visit prc.org/HTRregistration or call 412-488-7490, 

x3.  For questions, directions or a detailed list of items and fees, visit prc.org or call 412-488-7452. 

 The Municipality of Bethel Park is hosting the event being held by Pennsylvania Resources Council.   
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